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From: Nixon Lange <09nixon@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 7:38 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Folks:

We have enough government regulations already. We do not need another. Currency trading has not
hurt the US economy. Rather government tampering with business for social justice has. Please don't

do more. You will create another problem we don't need right now. Thank you for your consideration.
Nixon Lange



